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To receive the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) Electronic 

Health Record (EHR) incentive for meaningful use, Eligible Professionals (EPs) and 
Eligible Hospitals (EHs) must meet the public health objective requirements.  The Stage 
1 requirement for EPs and EHs are different than the Stage 2 requirements.  For more 
information on the meaningful use requirements, including public health objectives, 
please visit  
http://www.cms.gov/Regulations-and-
Guidance/Legislation/EHRIncentivePrograms/Meaningful_Use.html.    

 
This is to declare that, as of October 1, 2013, Solano County Public Health has 

the capacity to receive electronic transmission of immunization, laboratory, and 
syndromic surveillance data from EPs and EHs as outlined by CMS.  Specialized and 
cancer registries will be supported before the end of the calendar year.  Solano County 
is NOT using the California Department of Public Health (CDPH) Health Information 
Exchange (HIE) Gateway; therefore, EPs and EHs must register with, and provide all 
the above-mentioned data to, Solano County Public Health. To register your facility or 
providers, please email Solano County Public Health at 
MeaningfulUse@SolanoCounty.com or call (707) 784-8001.  

http://www.cms.gov/Regulations-and-Guidance/Legislation/EHRIncentivePrograms/Meaningful_Use.html
http://www.cms.gov/Regulations-and-Guidance/Legislation/EHRIncentivePrograms/Meaningful_Use.html
mailto:MeaningfulUse@SolanoCounty.com

